
Notice for Requesting
Bids for Vended Meals
Young Scholars of Greater
Allegheny Charter School
Attention: Vended Meal

Service
The Young Scholars of Greater
Allegheny  Charter  School,  a
sponsor of the National School
Lunch Program, is requesting
bids for vended meal service.
Specifications  may  be
obtained  from  the  Business
Manager  of  YSGA  at
accounting@ysga.org  or
ozel@ysga.org
All bids must be submitted no
later than 11:00 am on August
7th, 2023.


